MEET THE BOARD 2024 At our annual in-person Board Meeting held on September 15, 2024, we welcomed Gina Dettore-Oradini as our newest board member. Gina will serve on the events planning committee this year. For those of you who attended the walk in NEO, you may recall that Gina and her husband, Mike manned the registration table.

Here's what Gina had to say to introduce herself: "I am an MG patient, diagnosed in 2019, I live in North Ridgeville Ohio on a horse farm. My background is in selling real estate, managing rental offices and racehorse breeding and as an Owner of small businesses. I look forward to retiring and spending more time with my family on the farm."

We are very happy to have Gina join our Board of Directors. Please congratulate her when you see her.